Happy New Year!!

Written by Frosty
Tuesday, 01 January 2013 15:22 - Last Updated Tuesday, 01 January 2013 15:27

The team wish all of our customers, friends, supporters and sponsors a prosperous 2013!

We are in the process of updating our engine block to a New Century aluminium one for

the first time ever!!

Marc at Lamude Racing Engines has stripped the engine and found everything to be in good
shape.

All of his upgrades have made the engine much more reliable in 2012.

A huge thank you to him for his efforts, and the team is looking forward to seeing

what can be achieved with his new upgrades in 2013!

Watch this , www.facebook.com/redvictor and Frosty's blog on www.eurodragster.com

for regular updates not only in the regular season, but outside of it too.
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Watch out for updates on new sponsors in the early part of the year as Autosport International is
just around the corner.

The team has already renewed with VXR, Precision Turbo, Total Seal, VP fuels,

Webster Race Engineering, Topspeed Automotive, Tuned by Shane T, Zircotec,

Injector Dynamics, Mick Gould commercials, Red Line oils, REP Air Services,

Hoosier Tire, Cam Auto Developments, Turbowerx, Active8 and Neal Chance Converters.

We thank each and every one of these companies for their continued support, and awesome
products!

We have also have some new sponsors on board which include Turbosmart USA and Diamond
Pistons, and we thank them for putting their faith in our team.
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Have a great year all,

FROSTY.
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